
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Date: 27/ FEBRUARY / 2025 

 

 

U.S. Consulate H-2B VISA 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Through this letter and on behalf of the American Consulate in Washington 

D.C., we hereby certify that Mr. CARMEN VERONICA ACOSTA 

LLONTOP of Peru nationality, has been ACCEPTED  by the AMERICAN 

CONSULATE  for his work visa for three years renewable every six months, which 

is renewable according to the behavior of said individual during his stay in our 
country. 
 
 

The present was issued at the request of the interested party on the 27 Day of the 

month of FEBRUARY  2025. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Firma MATTEW BRONW 
 
 
 
 
 
 


